Dear comrades:

We sent a fervent greeting from the land of Sandino and we are also informing you some general approaches given by the International Working Committee:

 1. Together with the host organizations of CLAE (UNEN-FES) we have checked the logistical conditions for the delegates have the necessary conditions during the event.

2. In order to guarantee accommodation, transport, food, from the airport and within the Congress, there will be a nominal registration of 50 U.S. dollars per delegate.
3. We request you to continue giving publicity to our social networking pages for all the Latin American, Caribbean and the world students know the development of the largest congress of the student movement of this continent.

4. With the mood of showing that our congress is being carried out across the corners of Our America, we request you to send us all the multimedia materials (photos, videos, documents) you have on the development of CLAE in each of their countries.

5. We attached CLAE´s program with the discussion topics and keynote lecture.  It is the last one regarding the themes of debate and exposure but schedules can change.  We know that the program has topics that will help delegations to prepare themselves for excellent participation.

We are ready for any suggestion or doubt you have. Let´s go with joy to our CLAE.

Fraternally
International Working Committee

